
THE BARHAM FUN TIMES!

PICTURE OF THE WEEK! HOUSEPOINT 
LEADERBOARD


1ST - CHAUCER

2ND - MARLOWE

3RD - BECKETT

4TH - ROPER


ANNOUNCEMENTS

This week, the children of Barham were very busy. 
Year 4 and 6 were visited by Professor Parker, who 

taught us all about space and scientists. On 
Wednesday we had our Inter-house music 

competition. Everyone was fantastic, and thank you 
Mrs Washington for organising it all. The overall winners 

were Beckett, who will be performing at the Spring 
Music Festival on Monday 28th. On Thursday, Years 3 

and 4 went to Kent Life to learn all about Anglo-
Saxons. It sounded like a fun trip! This week we’ve had 
lots of parents back in school again, which was great! 
We had parents’ evenings and a parent celebration 

assembly. Welcome back everyone!

Next Monday, we have lots going on. We have a 
Football match at Barham against St Peter’s, the 

Spring Music Festival and we’re also selling bookmarks 
after school to raise money for Ukraine.


OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION

This is the outside of school celebration. We have 

a lot to celebrate this week. Top story, Cara in 
Year 4 has a dance competition, we wish her 

the best of luck and hope she comes home with 
a trophy or a medal. At the weekend, the 

students at Steph’s street dance are putting on 
a show. Children from Wrens up to Year 6 are 
doing it and it is going to be a fun evening of 

dance. Dance aside, we want to say well done 
to those of you doing Karate and Swimming, 
who moved up to your next stages. We are a 

very talented school.

ANIMALS AROUND…

We’ve been thinking about the world a lot recently. So 
the giant map seemed fitting for this week.

This week, we have a challenging spot. 
Can you find any owls around?
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JOKE OF THE WEEK!

Did you hear about the magic tractor? Who turned 

into a field…


